Attention:

PROCESS SERVERS

The Process Server test will
no longer be given at 620 W
Jackson.

The test will now be held at
the Customer Service Center,
601 W Jackson, Phoenix AZ
85003.

The start time of 9:30 am will
not change.

Location Change

Clerk of the Superior Court
Customer Service Center

LOCATION: 601 W. Jackson St.

PROCESS SERVER TEST

Process Server’s Website: http://www.clerkofcourt.maricopa.gov/process_svr.asp




